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Quartiers en Crise - European Regeneration Areas' Network 

Report


QeC-ERAN Executive Bureau Meeting  
Held in Brussels on 07/06/06
Present: Lionel Martijn (President); Marie-Line Pouchet (substitute for Michel Wilgaut) ; Luisa Avedano; Brian Barry;  Roberta Rebesani (for Andrea del Mercato) and Haroon Saad.
Apologies: Alain Perdreau,  Michel Wilgaut and Andrea del Mercato and Roberto Tricarico;
In Attendence: Serrafina Scerra
The following Items were discussed and actions agreed:

	Item
	Comment
	Action

	1. Minutes 23/2  2005
	Agreed 
	

	2. Actions Arising
	
	1. Finalise arrangements for delegation to Turkey.

2. Letter to be sent to mayor of Toledo regarding fee.

3. Arrange for Brian to meet with Cathy in respect of 2005 Audit report.

4. Image Residential course details to be sent out and to arrange a joint event in 2007

	3. Directors report
	The Director report had been previously circulated. The following aspects were noted: 

· The membership of the province of Crotone was accepted. Serrafina was thanked for her work in regard to this.

· There is a new Mayor in Crotone. There is therefore a  delay in the payment.
· There is also a new Mayor in Cutro. Need to make contact as there is a lack of understanding in respect of QeC-ERAN

· Discussion taking place with Federation of Municipalities in Castilla la Mancha
· Website-It was proposed to explore making link with the EUKN site.

· Project development. A number of projects were being developed:

· Operation Social Inclusion Italy

· European Residents in Regeneration Network

· Seed Money Proposal for Creative Routes

· Medoc bid outcome is still unclear.
	1.Link next network workshop  and EB with Udiex-Alep final conference.

2. Invite the Image project to a future workshop.
3. Serrafina proposed to set up a meeting in Crotone at the Udiex-Alep workshop with the new deputy mayor of Cutro.

4. Need to undertake a more concentrated effort in terms of promotion and marketing

	4.Financial Report
	2005 Year accounts had been submitted for audit. The audit would take place later in June.
The main change in the 2006 budget related to the investment in a new server and the purchase of two more computers. 
	1. Items costing more than  €5000 need to be approved by President and Treasurer.
2. To produce a staff diagram for the organisation.

	5. Premises
	The Director outlined the possible need to think about re-location. Three possible option:

· Take over an extra room upstairs in present location

· Move with one or more other networks

· To secure bigger premises for the network
	To produce an options paper for the EB with requirements and costed options



	6.AGM and study tour
	Date agreed :23,24,25 November in Charleroi
	Draft programme to be prepared.


	7. Urbact II
	Agreed to send QeC-ERAN response to Monitoring Committe
	

	8. Joint Meeting with EP Intergroup
	The feedback was positive. We need to develop this link and try and secure support from the Intergroup in order that we can play a more significant role in terms of being consulted and involved in policy development. 
	

	9. Date of Next Meeting
	19/9 at 17:00
	Date for next meeting to be circulated asap



